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To:  Chief Elected Officials 
MassHire Workforce Board Chairs 
MassHire Workforce Board Directors 
MassHire Career Center Directors  
MassHire Fiscal Officers 
MassHire DCS Operations Managers 

 
cc: WIOA State Partners 
 
From: Diane Hurley, Interim Director 
 MassHire Department of Career Services 
 
Date: July 19, 2022 
 
Subject: Pandemic-era Flexibilities Extended 
 
 

Purpose: To notify MassHire Workforce Boards, MassHire Career Center Operators, and 
other workforce partners of legislation signed extending pandemic-era  
flexibilities. 

 
Background: On Saturday, July 16th, Acting Governor Polito signed legislation extending these 

flexibilities (including provisions for remote open meetings, remote corporate 
meetings, and virtual notarization) until March 2023.  Please be advised that 
businesses may resume conducting meetings with these flexibilities in place. 

 

The full text of this legislation can be found here. It will be codified as Chapter 
107 of the Acts of 2022. 

 
Action 
Requested: Please share with managers, staff and partners as appropriate. 
 
Effective: Immediately 

Workforce Issuance 

https://malegislature.gov/Bills/192/S2985
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